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Prot. n. 55/2023
Warsaw, 24 April 2023

Dear Parishioners of Our Lady Help of Christians
and

Mottingham Village Concert Band

The Warsaw Province of Salesians continues to support Ukrainian refugees who are still fleeing
their country to escape the senseless atrocities they experience because of the ongoing invasion
of the eastern Ukraine.

As the Salesians of the Warsaw Province we have adjusted our local community house to
facilitate accommodation of several Ukrainian families — mainly young mothers with their
children.

We wholeheartedly thank all donors and supporters of the Ukrainian dislocated families staying
with us. Every penny counts as our support for them is going to last for some time before
Ukraine stops being the warzone. We thank Fr Mario for the transfer of £500 to support them.
He said that an Eastern concert in Our Lady Help of Christians in Mottingham was held in order
to raise the money for the Ukrainians. We also remember and thank for your help in 2022.

Be assured of our prayers for you and your families in this season of Eastertide when we rejoice
in Jesus’ resurrection and life in our hearts and parish communities.

In Saint John Bosco,
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